
 
 
 
 
 
 

COVID-19 hardship grants 
 

Have you been directly affected by the 
COVID-19 pandemic and need support to help 
retrain or increase your employment options? 

 
Te Rūnanga o Ngāi Tahu has hardship grants to provide 
support to registered whānau directly negatively affected by 
the virus. 
 
These one-off grants of up to NZ$500 per person are to 
help support retraining or to increase employment options. 
 
Visit www.ngaitahu.iwi.nz/emergency to find out more 
about the grants and the application criteria, and to learn how 
to apply for one. 
 

Application forms will be available at 
www.ngaitahu.iwi.nz/emergency from Monday 15 June 
2020 and must be submitted by Sunday 12 July 2020. 
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